
PUBLIC DISCLAIMER

FAKE AND UNAUTHORISED SCAM ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

CONCERNING A PURPORTED INNSCOR AFRICA LIMITED 

35TH ANNIVERSARY PROMOTION

Members of the public are asked to ignore a fake, malicious and unauthorised social media scam which has

recently come to light purportedly concerning a 35th Anniversary Promotion being run in Zimbabwe by Innscor Africa

Limited, whereby members of the public are asked to complete a questionnaire in order to win cash prizes. Innscor

Africa Limited has had no prior knowledge of this unauthorised promotion attempt which is of fake and dubious

origin. Innscor Africa Limited has engaged the authorities to take action against this unauthorised social media

posting.
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